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Hello! I’d like to suggest not penalizing the responsible adults who choose to use 

these products but instead to penalize the irresponsible parties who sell these 

products without following the state mandated protocol. Much like how the DMV 

treats licensing and drivers who either comply, or fail to comply, all without penalizing 

those who comply. I’d be interested to see how irresponsible shops would behave if 

fines were increased to 5k for first offense and 10k second offense, with a 3 strikes 

you’re out policy. Then a 1 year suspension on that address/location to sell any 

similar products. I suspect this pressure toward irresponsible parties would initiate the 

change desired without penalizing our responsible society as a whole.  

 

Thank you sincerely for reading.  

 

Chris  


